
From: Marla Fabian <bounce@list.everytown.org>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/2/2015 11:19:30 AM
Subject: Please sign this life-saving domestic violence legislation into law

Dear Governor Haley,

I'm writing to urge you to sign S 3, a life-saving bill that will protect victims of domestic violence -- with 
a key provision to keep guns out of the hands of convicted abusers.

It's a huge step forward for victims, their families, and the safety of communities across the state.

You've shown great leadership on this issue by setting up a critically needed domestic violence task 
force, and I sincerely hope you will continue to stand up for South Carolina women by signing this bill 
into law right away.

Thank you,

Marla Fabian
49 Red Squirrel Lane 
Pawleys Island, SC 
mfabiansc@hotmail.com
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